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The New School Year 

Welcome to all, both parents and carers of new start-

ers and those of you who have children at the school 

last year.  

We’ve had some great fun with a mini ‘Dinosaur’ top-

ic this week and I know that staff have been planning 

more great topics for the rest of the year.  

If you do have any queries either email the class 

team at the address on this page or for more general 

queries email:  

help@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk  

Communication Home 

Communication home will continue to be via a daily 

email with a phone call home if needed. Each class 

has a dedicated email address. If you need to contact 

your child’s class team you can email the following: 

acornclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

hazelclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

firclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

elmclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

beechclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

willowclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

mapleclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

pineclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

ashclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

oakclass@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk 

Annual Reviews 

We are required to hold a meeting to review the out-
comes and provision on your child’s Educational 
Health Care Plan at least once a year.  These annual 
review meetings will continue to be held over the tele-
phone or using Zoom or online. If you would prefer 
your child’s annual review meeting to be conducted 
face to face in school, please contact the school of-
fice so we can arrange this.   

You should receive a letter well in advance of the 
meeting informing you of the date and time it will be 
taking place.  Please let us know as soon as possible 
if you need to change the date or time of your meet-
ing so we can reschedule it at a time that suits you, 
as it is important you attend your child’s annual re-
view meeting.          

Families First and  
Intensive Support 

 
Families First and Intensive Support (FFIS) team 
have shared the details of the parenting programs 
that will be run by them this month.  

123 Magic is a parenting/behaviour management 
programme for parents and carers of children aged 2-
12 who have been diagnosed with ADHD or who dis-
play challenging behaviour. It is a 5 week pro-
gramme. 

The plan for 123 Magic is to be run on: 

Sep 2022 Cohort: 20 Sep to 18 Oct – Tuesdays  

10 am to 12 pm 

Nov 2022 Cohort: 10 Nov to 8 Dec – Thursdays  

10 am to 12 pm 

         Reading at Home 

This week your child should have 
brought home a reading book and 
reading record book. We would like 
you to listen to your child read. When 
you have read with your child could 
you can send the book and reading 
record back to school please?  

De-Escalation Training for Parents and 

Carers 

We will be hosting a de-escalation and restraint train-

ing for parents and carers on Friday 23rd September 

from 11.00-12.00. Please contact the office if you 

would like to attend. 




